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Dear Students, 

Within the measures taken against “Covid-19”, Government of India decided to apply 
some public restrictions, including the education system. According to this, a general 
restriction will be applied for university students for on-campus academic activities 
starting from 16 March till 31st March, 2020. 

 

Other measures will be as follows: 

1. Any student/their relatives, who returned from abroad (especially from risk areas) in 
the past two weeks, or who is currently staying abroad, should observe a 14-days 
isolation period at their homes before coming to the university campus. 

 

2. There won’t be any academic activity, including distance learning methods. 

3. Academic and administrative staff of the university will be working, so our office will 
be accessible via e-mails and online tools. Please avoid from office visits unless it’s 
really necessary. 

4. All events organized by the university are cancelled till 25th March, 2020.  

5. The students who may consider to return back to India for their remaining studies are 
requested to first communicate with concerned college authorities.  
 

6. If anybody is having the symptoms of infection, they have to be reported to the 
designated hospital. In case of any difficulty they may contact to the Divisional 
Commissioner Office, Pune for the necessary direction regarding the treatment.  

 
We remain at your disposal for the bureaucratic issues. 
 
We also recommend all to take preventive hygienic measures to minimize the risk of 
getting infected or spreading the virus unintentionally: 

- wash your hands very regularly and thoroughly (min. 20 sec. with soap) cologne 

or hand-cleaners may be supportive 

- do not touch your nose, mouth and eyes 

- use disposable tissues, cough or sneeze into your elbow 

- greet each other without shaking hands, without kissing or hugging each other 
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